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 I would like to first thank each of you for your 
prayers in the last couple of months. We have been 
blessed beyond measure. God allowed for us to have 
several meetings during these months including a few 
Missions Conferences. We are excited about having a 
couple more churches to take us on for monthly 
support. This brings our support level to approx. 5% of 
our total needed goal to get to the field. We appreciate 
each of you that have been faithfully supporting us, and 
we appreciate prayer as more churches are currently 
considering us as an addition to their missions 
programs. 
 We have another praise to report as well. We 
have been, ever since Sept. 2018, having problems with 
our vehicle which we now use as our primary ministry 
vehicle. This car has gone through a lot of mechanical 
issues including a blown head gasket. We are now, 
however, excited to share that as of Feb. 26 all of the 
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mechanical problems have been taken care of. This is 
a huge burden lifted off of our chest. I don’t have 
enough room to get into the exact details of how 
everything got worked out, but I assure you that it was 
nothing less than God’s provision. To top it all off God 
provided two, greatly needed, practically brand new 
Michelin tire for our car for only $35 apiece.  
 As we continue to serve God and follow Him 
on this, still new, journey in our lives we are just 
amazed at what God does for us. There has been a 
few trying times such as the issues we have faced with 
the car, but we have no complaints to speak of. God 
has been taking care of it all and we have no doubt 
that He will continue to handle the road ahead. 
 Be in prayer in the coming months for our 
safety in travels. Our schedule will be starting to pick 
up heavily towards the end of May. Thank you all 
again for all that you do for us. 

In Christ, 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 


